
From: Anita Yokiel
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: UTC Courtesy Email: 170443 Letter to Steve King recommending imposing suspended penalty.

CRM:0003587
Date: Monday, August 14, 2017 9:53:14 AM
Importance: High

On June 30, 2017 I submitted a petition contesting the penalty using the WA UTC efiling system. 
Looking back at my documentation, I see that I did not include the UT-170443 docket Number.  This
may have caused a disjoint in matching up the records.  When e-filing the petition, I also had issues
with uploading documents, due to the file naming.  I received support assistance, per Support ID
2296754042376978672  from technician S. Kearse.  Perhaps there was an issue and my filing was
not successful. My initial e-filing attempts were on June 29, 2017.
 
With my petition, I provided documentation to show that Consolidated Communications Enterprise
Services, Inc. (CCES) did not have the authority to do business in WA until January 22, 2017. 
Therefore, a 2016 report would not be applicable.  Effective January 1, 2017  Enventis Telecom, Inc. ,
merged with CCES and CCES was the surviving entity.  Enventis Telecom, Inc. filed a YE 2016.  The YE
2017 report will be filed by CCES.
 
Please let me know how to proceed with this matter, because I truly believe that the penalty is not
applicable for Consolidated Communications Enterprise Services, Inc.
 
ANITA YOKIEL | Regulatory Analyst II
D: 507.386.3661 F: 507.625.4551
anita.yokiel@consolidated.com
consolidated.com | NASDAQ: CNSL

 
 
From: Document Service Queue [mailto:recordscenter@utc.wa.gov] 
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 11:05 AM
To: Anita Yokiel <Anita.Yokiel@consolidated.com>
Subject: UTC Courtesy Email: 170443 Letter to Steve King recommending imposing suspended
penalty. CRM:0003587
 

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) served the following
document(s), regarding Docket Number(s) 170443, on 8/14/2017 9:04 AM

We attach a courtesy copy of the above document(s). Please do not reply to this e-mail. If you
have any questions regarding this e-mail, please contact the UTC Records Center, at
records@utc.wa.gov.
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